
Term Planner 

• Tuesday 12 December  
End of Year Presentation 
Evening  

• Thursday 14 December 
Term 4 Last Day  

Future Dates 

• Students Return   
Wednesday 31 January 

TPS Bulletin 8 December 2023 
Week 9 Term 4 

A message from the Principal…………….. 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Welcome to our last newsletter for the year! Time has flown and we are busy getting 

ready for the end of year celebrations!  

 

End of Year Presentation Night   

Our End of Year Presentation Night will be held next week on Tuesday 12th December at 

the KEP beginning at 6pm. Please have students arrive by 5:45pm to get prepared.     

Students should arrive dressed in their costumes. Year 6 students are also required to 

bring their Tammin Primary school shirt as well (not their graduation shirt please) We can’t 

wait to see you all there!  

 

Swimming Lessons  

Students did a fantastic job during swimming lessons over the past few weeks. I had   

wonderful feedback from both of their swimming instructors, commenting on how well 

behaved and kind all the students at Tammin Primary School were. You should all be 

very proud!   

 

Reports  

Reports will be sent home on Tuesday 12th December. Please take the time to read 

through the report with your child/ren and celebrate their achievements and progression 

over the year.  

 

I hope everyone has a fantastic Christmas and New Years break and I will see you back 

and refreshed for the start of 2024!  

 

Thank you,  

Emma De Cinque  

Principal  
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Swimming Lessons  
Over the last two weeks the Pre Primary to Year 6 Students have taken part in 

Swimming Lessons at the Kellerberrin Memorial Pool.  

The kids really enjoyed swimming in the new pool and are looking forward to 

swimming lessons at the start of next year.  



Year 6 Graduation  
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Congratulations to our year 6 Graduates,  Kye, Jack and Romeo. 

Thank you to Kiera Wirth and the Graduation Committee for 

organising the Celebration. Our graduates had a wonderful 

time celebrating with family and friends and staff at their diner 

in the park.  



 
 
 
 
 

A note from the School Health Nurse 
 
  

Scoliosis 
Scoliosis is an abnormal sideways curvature of the spine. It can be detected by a 
simple examination of the back. 
The normal spine has three curves – one in the neck, on in the upper back and one 
in the lower back. These curves can be seen from the side, but when you look 
from behind the spine should appear straight. If the spine has a sideways curve, 
this is scoliosis. 
Please read through the scoliosis information provided by Raising Children         
Network and check your child for scoliosis as described.  
 
Scoliosis in children and teenagers | Raising Children Network 

4 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fraisingchildren.net.au%2Fguides%2Fa-z-health-reference%2Fscoliosis&data=05%7C01%7Cjayne.saunders%40education.wa.edu.au%7Ceb971f8031d74b6d0f5b08dbf6232dae%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fraisingchildren.net.au%2Fguides%2Fa-z-health-reference%2Fscoliosis&data=05%7C01%7Cjayne.saunders%40education.wa.edu.au%7Ceb971f8031d74b6d0f5b08dbf6232dae%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%


2024 Information  
 

2024 Charges and Voluntary Contributions 

& Personal Items Lists for each year group 

have been sent home with the students. 

If you have lost your copy or have any   

queries regarding Term Dates for 2024 all 

the information can be found on the     

Tammin Primary School Website. 

www.tamminps.wa.edu.au/parents 
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